
 
 

 
Nicolette and Zachary Lisella Elected to the  

Allendale Chamber of Commerce Executive Board 
                                                                                                 

Nicolette “Nickie” Lisella, GRI, Broker/Manager of Terrie O'Connor Realtors’ 
Allendale Office was recently re-elected as the Allendale Chamber of Commerce 
President.  Lisella begins her second term and third year as 
Chamber President.  Having served on the Allendale 
Chamber of Commerce for nearly ten years, Nickie has 
been an active part of planning Chamber-sponsored town 
events such as the Festival Day and Car Show, as well as 
the Holiday Walk. 
 
Zachary Lisella, Sales Associate at Terrie O'Connor 
Realtors’ Allendale Group was elected as Corresponding 
Secretary for the Chamber.  This marks Zach’s first time 
serving on the Chamber’s executive board, and he looks 
forward to helping serve the Allendale community in a 
greater capacity. 

For more information about the Allendale Chamber of Commerce, please visit 
www.allendalechamber.com.  Nickie and Zach Lisella can be reached at Terrie O'Connor 
Realtors, the number one office in the Borough of Allendale in 2012 (per New Jersey 
Multiple Listing Service) at 201-825-0500. 

 


